
 

 

 

Good Care for Mental Health Consumers in 
Emergency Departments Workshop, 27 April 2022 
Many people in Western Australia go to a hospital Emergency Department (ED) to receive mental 
health care and some return to ED many times. 

The Department of Health’s Mental Health Unit invites you to a workshop to share your views 
about ways to improve care provided to people before, during and after an ED visit for mental health 
reasons. The workshop will be run in partnership with Consumers of Mental Health WA and include 
presentations on what we have found out so far. 

Date:   Wednesday, 27 April 2022 

Time:   10am to 3pm 

Location:   Function Suite 
   The Rise   

28 Eighth Avenue, Maylands 

   Coffee, tea and lunch is provided 

Please note the Rise’s COVID-19 requirements will apply as per the 
Health Directions on the date of the workshop 

 

How to Get There 

If driving, limited free parking is available at the 
rear of the Rise, as well as on Eighth and Ninth 
Avenues, Maylands. 

To avoid parking infringements, please do not 
park in the IGA Maylands car park, or in any 
reserved bays within the Rise. 

Maylands Train Station is a five-minute walk from 
the Rise. Bus routes 41, 42, 47, 48 and 50 stop 
within 50 metres of the Rise. 

  

Registration 

Please register for this event via the Eventbrite link below by 20 April 2022. 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/289117557397 

More Information? 

Please contact the Mental Health Unit at mhu@health.wa.gov.au or phone 6373 2206. 


